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HOMELESSNESS — ENTRYPOINT PERTH 

169. Hon WILSON TUCKER to the minister representing the Minister for Homelessness: 

What is the state government’s ongoing contribution to the funding of the homelessness service Entrypoint Perth? 

Hon JACKIE JARVIS replied: 

I thank the honourable member for some notice of the question. The following response has been provided by the 
Minister for Homelessness. 

The state government has provided funding for the provision of the Entrypoint service since February 2014. The 
annual funding level for the 2023–24 financial year is $1 165 957. 
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